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To:
Committee Secretary Economics and Governance Committee,

I find it quite concerning that in
a “so called democratic society” that a new Queensland Bill has been passed to extend emergency powers to
30th April, 2021.   Especially since this bill has not received any media coverage or any mention in the state
legal bodies.

It actually goes against our constitutional rights. There definitely needs to be more openness and discussion
within the state legal bodies.

Regards

Maureen Blair
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